Westwood Academy Newsletter





Ms Wimperis says...Welcome back after the summer break. The teachers have been working hard to make the classrooms a wonderful learning environment for your children. I would like to welcome all of the new families that have joined us in EYFS and across the school. I am looking forward to an outstanding year at Westwood Academy!





Our Word of the Week:

Impression

Attendance Champions!

Year 5 99%

#everydaycounts

Stars of the week!

Year	Stars of the Week	Reasons for this award
Nursery	Zakariya R	For coming back to Nursery confidently
•	Zayaan R	and impressing the teachers by writing
		their names all by themselves!
Reception	Adiyan R	For having a fantastic first week in
	1	Reception and for being a great role
		model for all his friends.
	Ayaan K	For drawing a super picture of his face
		for our class portraits.
Y1	Yousef	For amazing counting and number
		bonds in Maths!
	Arisha	For trying so hard in all her learning!
Y2	Rahil	For fantastic writing about Pippin the
		mouse.
	Tashreef	For fantastic independent learning and
		taking his time to research.
Y3	All of Year 3!	For a fantastic first swimming lesson
		where everyone was brave and
		represented our school so well!
Y4	Rahim	For always being ready to learn!
	Tayiba	For challenging herself in Maths!
Y5	Riyad	For taking initiative in his learning and
		impressing us with fascinating Tudor
		facts about Henry VIII!
	Abidur	For his brilliant knowledge of
		electronics and always being so helpful
		with technology!
Y6	Yameen	For fabulous setting descriptions!
	Sameera	

Check out the School Spider App or

www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!



